
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

December 17, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff  
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
Company), are being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 2nd Revised Sheet No. 58 1st Revised Sheet No. 58 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 58.1 1st Revised Sheet No. 58.1 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 58.2 1st Revised Sheet No. 58.2 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 58.3 Original Sheet No. 58.3 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 58.4 Original Sheet No. 58.4 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 58.5 Original Sheet No. 58.5 

 
These tariff sheets are being issued December 17, 2015 to become effective on and after January 16, 2016.    
 
The revisions being requested will add LED rates to the Company’s Rate 5M – Street and Outdoor Area 
Lighting – Company-Owned tariff for “enclosed” and “open bottom” type lights and provide for converting 
customers from existing high-pressure sodium and mercury vapor offerings to LED for those same light types.  
The conversion is expected to occur over approximately five (5) years and will result in customer savings 
through lower rates of approximately $1.9 million per year once completed. 
 
The Company has also removed several grandfathered former subsidiary light offerings that are no longer in 
service or billed to customers.  
 
Concurrent with this tariff, the Company is also filing its LED Street and Outdoor Area Lighting Report for 2015. 
 
The proposed tariff has been discussed with Staff and the Office of the Public Counsel.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 
 
 
Cc: Office of the Public Counsel 
 Dan Beck, MPSC 
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